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Comments: I am very much in favor of Kensington being granted the POA 1 #55533. Coeur Alaska has an

excellent track record of being a steward to the environment while sustainably producing at the Kensington Gold

Mine. The proposed expansion will allow Kensington to continue operating, which will ensure high-paying jobs

and economic support to Juneau and other communities in Southeast Alaska for years to come.


